
 February 20, 2020 
To all faculty, staff and students 
 

Measures concerning the new coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 (Feb. 20th announcement) 

 
 We have been announcing information about the measures concerning the new coronavirus 
(COVID-19) (Feb. 5th announcement) and would like to add some general measures in order 
to prevent any spreading of the new coronavirus domestically. If you have any of the cold-like 
symptoms listed below, please consider your condition when deciding to come to NAIST so 
as not to hinder your recovery. 
 Additionally, if you are diagnosed as having the coronavirus at a medical facility, please 
follow the directions given to you and contact the Crisis Measures Headquarters. 
 Remember, if you have any concerns about your health, please contact or visit the Health 
Care Center on campus. 
 
 Symptoms: 
 1. Cold-like symptoms or a fever over 37.5℃ that lasts for more than 4 days (includes cases 

when you need to take medicine for the fever for the same amount of time) 
 2. Weariness, fatigue, breathing difficulty 
 
 We thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
 
 
YOKOYA Naokazu 
Head, Crisis Measures Headquarters 
 
For inquiries: 
Crisis Measures Headquarters 
Mr. Ueda, Mr. Kamon 
Phone number: 0743-72-5024 
E-mail: somu@ad.naist.jp 


